
	

Shepherds	Hill	Allotment	Association	
	

AGM	2020	
24th	November		

	
We	hereby	give	notice	that	the	AGM	of	the	Shepherds	Hill	Allotments	Association	
will	be	held	on	24th	November	2020	at	7	pm.	All	tenants	are	warmly	invited	to	
attend.	Due	to	the	Covid	19	restrictions	currently	in	place	this	meeting	will	be	held	
on	Zoom.	Details	of	how	to	join	the	meeting	will	be	circulated	by	e	mail	to	all	
members	on	the	day	of	the	meeting.		
	
Nomination	forms	for	election	to	the	Committee	are	on	the	homepage	of	the	
website.	Completed	forms	must	emailed	to	info@shepherdshillallotments.co.uk	or	
posted	to	The	Committee	c/o	58	Carysfort	Road,	N8	8RB	to	arrive	before	7pm	on	21st			
November	2020.	
	
All	papers	for	the	meeting	including	annual	report	and	accounts	will	be	available	on	
the	website.	
	
The	Association's	Constitution	is	on	the	website.	Any	proposals	for	amendments	to	
the	Constitution	can	only	be	made	by	Members	of	the	Association	and	must	be	
submitted	to	info@shepherdshillallotments.co.uk	by	7pm	on	10th	November	2020.	
		
The	Site	Committee		
1st	November	2020	


